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Veterans
Administration 2. 49

August 23, 1982

Mr. John A, Olshinski

United States Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street NW

Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Olshinski:

In reference to your letter of August 12, 1982, we wish to inform you
that we have been in full compliance with the requirenents of
10 CFR 35.14 since July 19, 1982,

On August 19, 1982 we telephoned the office and spoke with Mr, Potter
confirming that we received the reprint of the inspection conducted by
Mr. Chambliss. Corrective measures have been taken to ensure full
compliance of the regulations.

We have performed the tests for leakage and/or contamination of the
sealed sources used for calibration on July 19, 1982 and will continue
at intervals not to exceed six months.

The reason for the violation is oversight. Corrective steps will be

taken in the form of a master check-list of safety and quality control
procedures in which we engage. Full compliance with this regulation
has started and will conrtinue.

Sincerely yours,

TULL,
Medical Center Director



